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Agenda Item 4b     Application Ref. 19/00623/REM  
 
Hamptons Scrapyard and adjacent field, Keele Road 
 
Following consideration of the additional information submitted (Overheating Analysis 
and a letter) the Environmental Health Division has confirmed that their objection is 
withdrawn. 
 
The RECOMMENDATION is amended as follows; 
 
PERMIT subject to the conditions listed in the main agenda report. 


